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Dear parents and carers,
There has been lots of great work going on in school this week. I have been particularly impressed by some of the stunning art work that the children have produced. Our talented children have been demonstrating their talents on canvas. Please have a look at our twitter feed to see some of the work.
Last night, the school competed in the finals of the basketball tournament. I am delighted to announce that the team finished in second place. A big well done to everybody who was involved. 
This week, our PCSOs were out again in full force monitoring parking around the school. It was lovely for the children to receive so many positive comments from parents and carers. Thank you to all who continue to park considerately in order to keep our children safe.
At Oasis Academy Woodview we are really proud of our school uniform; a big thank you to parents and carers for sending in your children looking so smart! We have a ‘Spick and Span’ award presented each week in assembly to the smartest class. Please ensure that your child wears black school shoes to school. If the weather is bad and your child walks to school in wellies, please ensure that they bring shoes to change in to wear in school. 
Thank you all for your continued support. If you have any questions or concerns then please come and see us.
Have a lovely weekend
Mr Broadfield and Mrs Johnson
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Spring Term 
Term starts – Tuesday 7th January 2020 to Friday 14th February 2020 


Monday 20th January 2020 
Year 6 Library Trip

Tuesday 21st January 2020 
Year 2 Library Trip

Thursday 23rd January 2020 
Year 1 Library Trip

Half Term Holiday: Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February 2020
Term Ends:  Friday 3rd April 2020


































Weekly Attendance
07/01/2020 - 10/01/2020

REC AA: 
92.5%
REC BB: 92.8%
1CC: 85.9%
1DD: 94.8%
2EE: 100%
2FF: 90.0%
3C: 91.6%
3Z: 95.0%
4M: 95.8%
4W: 94.8%
5B: 83.7%
5M: 90.2%
6 Lenny:  89.9%
6 Lewis: 98.0%







Attendance Procedures
If your child is absent please contact the school to report the reason why on 
0121 440 4202 before 9.30 am. If we do not receive a reason to why your child is 
absent it will be recorded as unauthorised.
Lates - School starts promptly at 8.50 am. Doors will open at 8.50 am and close promptly at 8.55 am when the bell goes. Please ensure your child is on the playground ready for when the doors open. Children who are continually late will be referred to the school attendance officer.
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Woodview Warriors travelled back to Lordswood girl’s school for the Harborne District finals.  The Warriors took on 5 other schools losing only one game meaning they finished as runners up. 

The team all did Coach Brown and Oasis Woodview proud.

ILLNESSES
Children with diarrhea or vomiting should be kept away from school for         2 days after their symptoms have gone.
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